
From: RANDY NOEL <revedev@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 9:42 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: EEIC 
 
The participants in adoption to this code should be more users of the code on the ground eliminating 
advisors and manufacturers. Once code changes are voted down in person twice should not go to CDP 
access. Repay consideration for code changes should not be over 7 years as reflected by buying public.  
 
Randy Noel 
Reve Inc 
985-652-4663 
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